10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

4 June 1984

Thank you so much for your letter
of 30 May.

You and Mrs. Muhammad will be

sadly missed in London and I send you
both my very best wishes.
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His Excellency Dr. V. A. Seyid Muhammad.
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India House
Aldwych
London WC2

Dr V.A. Seyid Muhammad

May 30, 1984
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T am relingquishing my office

and leaving for India on the 11th of June. I

and my wife enjoyed very much our stay here.

We are overwhelmed by the kindness and affection
which we have received from the British Govern-
ment, members of the British Community at all
levels and public at large. We wish to
specially thank you for your kindness, courtesies

and help given to us.

We hope that we will have the
pleasure and good fortune of meeting you in

India.
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Yours sincerely

V.A. Seyid Mihammad

Mr. A.J. Coles

Prime Minister's Office
10 Downing Street
London SW1







